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WELCOME TO THE LATEST EDITION OF OUR

This week:

Later this year, we are planning to set
up a group specifically for families who
have children with physical disabilities. 

So, in preparation, we are running a
survey to find out how we can better
support your family and what kind of

support you would like! 

If you are a parent of a child
with a physical disability, we

would love you to complete our
survey to shape the work we will

be doing later this year! 

Calling all Parents of
Children with Physical

Disabilities!

LINK TO SURVEY HERELINK TO SURVEY HERE

Physical Disabilities Survey and Ramadan!

https://us21.list-manage.com/survey?u=20e0ed387fecbc78160ee7c86&id=4144b0afe3&attribution=false


We wanted to wish families in Wandsworth a
Blessed Ramadan! 

Ramadan is the holiest month in the Islamic calendar.
Muslims around the world fast from sunrise to sunset.

It’s a time of reflection, self-discipline, and spiritual renewal,
where acts of charity, kindness, patience, and community

engagement are strongly encouraged.

The traditional greeting is Ramadan Kareem, meaning ‘Blessed
Holiday!’

DLA Workshops every Thursday 
4th PIP Workshop 

11th Wellbeing Workshop 
25th Behaviour Workshop

If you would like to join us for any of the above
please email us at SENDinMind@wclmind.org.uk

Events this month:

28 Feb - 30 March


